Environmental improvements for Perth
Road area #dundeewestend

Residents may recall that some months ago, Fraser took part in a walkabout
around the Perth Road district shopping centre, the purpose of which was to
look at possible environmental improvements that could be funded through the
Town Centre Fund.

In terms of possible viable projects, three were identified — Pennycook Lane
outside the police station, the Miller’'s Wynd car park and area around the
West End Community Fridge and the Sinderins “triangle.”

The council’s City Development Department has now created “concept drawings”
for Miller’s Wynd and Pennycook Lane (Sinderins “triangle” to follow) and
these are shown in the photos below. These are initial ideas, not the final
design.

Feedback from residents would be appreciated and the subject will be
discussed at tonight’s West End Community Council meeting, taking place at
7pm in Logie & St John’s (Cross) Church Hall — Shaftesbury Terrace — all
welcome.
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Weekly Road Report — West End Ward
#dundeewestend
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DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL — WEEKLY ROAD REPORT

REPORT FOR WEST END WARD — WEEK COMMENCING MONDAY 13 JUNE 2022

City Road/Tullideph Road — 4 way temporary traffic lights from Tuesday 31 May
for 4 days for CityFibre works.

Blackness Road at Abbotsford Street — off-peak 2 way temporary traffic lights
from Monday 6 June for 3 days for CityFibre Works.

City Road/Saggar Street — 3 way temporary traffic lights from Wednesday 8
June for 3 days for CityFibre Works.

Logie Street (between City Road and Ancrum Road) — footway closed with
pedestrian walkway on carriageway from Monday 13 June for 3 days for
CityFibre works.

Explorer Road — off-peak convoy work on Wednesday 15 and Thursday 16 June for
traffic management training.

Forthcoming Roadworks

West Marketgait (Hawkhill to Ward Road) — northbound nearside lane closure on
Monday 20 June for Scottish Water ironwork repairs.

WestFest Big Sunday today!
#dundeewestend
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 Sunday 12th June 2022

Don’t miss WestFest Big Sunday today! We’ll be lending a hand at the Harris
Education and Recreation Association stall.

More details of WestFest Big Sunday is available
www.facebook.com/events/3130303717204304

Getting things done — Seabraes viewing
area #dundeewestend
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We recently had a query regarding the redevelopment of the Seabraes viewing
area.

The path surfacing was looking odd as new black tarmac was placed on a
section of the path (see photo) which looked poor next to the original buff
colour.

We contacted the council’s Projects Team Leader who reassured us as follows

“The buff resin bond surfacing is due to be laid around the benches. It
should be noted that the new resin bond colour will appear brighter than the
original surfacing due to weathering but will blend in over time.”

Getting things done — Seabraes viewing
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